
EDITORIAL

The Executive Committee of ASTR has agreed that, for the health of the
journal, the editorship of Theatre Survey should circulate. In order to
smooth the transition from one editor to another, a period of shared
responsibility is useful.

The Publications Committee now invites applications for a Coeditor to
share responsibility for the 1993 issues and assume the position of Editor
for three years at the end of that time. That is, a Coeditor named at the
November 1992 ASTR meeting would help prepare the May 1993 issue;
would be responsible for the November 1993 issue, with the consultation
of the outgoing Editor; and would become sole Editor with the May 1994
issue.

Interested members should apply to:

Professor Ron Engle
ASTR Publications Committee

Theatre Arts Department
Box 8182

University of North Dakota
Grand Forks, ND 58202
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